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About this property
 

House for rent in Sisattanak district, Vientiane
capital
Weoffer for rent a modern convenient house in
Sisattanak district, Vientiane capital. The house is
built in a style of a modern villa with all the
conveniences necessary for living. The house is fully
furnished and equipped. The total area is 700 sq.m
with built up area of 240 sq.m which come with a
living area, kitchen, 4 bathrooms and 3 bedrooms. In
the garden there is a parking space and relaxing
area. Most significant of all is the house location-
large area with a good environment, beautifully
landscaped gardens. In addition, this house is close
to many public facilities such as market, hotel,
school, restaurant, bank, hospital and other
* Rental price
The rental price does not include the cost of
consumables: electricity, water, cable TV, Internet
and etc.
How to rent the property?
If you like the property and decide to rent it, we will
be able to prepare a rental agreement with the
landlord and present it for approval and signature by
both parties. Please contact the responsible estate
agent for more information on the procedure for
renting the property as it may vary between long-
term, short-term and seasonal rents.
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